Minutes

Student Representative Council Meeting, 11.8.2004

Quorum Count held at the start of the meeting, over 50 present

Greetings to Trade Unions – SRC chair Jeremy Greenbrook extended a welcome to the union organisers who came up to the Quad to promote Trade Unionism to Students. 

Increasing the minimum wage

“That VUWSA campaign for a significant increase to the minimum wage which is currently only $9 an hour and lower than the minimum wage in Australia”

Moved L Patton, Seconded A Hocquard, 2 against, Motion carried

. 

Youth rates

“That VUWSA demand the abolition of youth rates and support a decent living wage for all workers”

Moved A Hill, Seconded K Price, 1 against, motion carried

Andrew Hocquard spoke in favour. 

Anti-Semitism and Discrimination

“That VUWSA condemn all forms of anti-Semitism and discrimination in New Zealand and around the world”

Moved M Gezentsvey, Seconded G Robinson, motion carried U

Address from Nurses Union and CTU

D Thomas from the Nurses Union and the CTU spoke about campaigns they are running about the holiday’s act and the recent Nurses union dispute. She also spoke of the important role that unions play in our society and encouraged students to join and participate in their union when working. 

Quorum count called for by J Greenbrook, failed to reach quorum so meeting ended.

Meeting closed 1:05pm

